
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
April 1, 2008 
 
Steven Oberbeck 
Salt Lake Tribune 
90 South 400 West, Suite 700 
Salt Lake City, UT  84101 
 
Dear Mr. Oberbeck: 
       
You have requested unredacted copies of the consumer complaints filed during the month of 
March, 2008, concerning Questar Gas Company’s under-reporting of natural gas usage. 
Unfortunately we are unable to fulfill your request.  The copies I gave you redacted the  
individuals’ personal addresses, personal telephone numbers and individuals’ account 
information. The redacted portions of the documents are classified as private records pursuant to 
Utah Code Section 63-2-302(2), et seq. 
 
You have the right to appeal the denial of access to the redacted portions of the documents.  The 
appeal process is described in Utah Code Sections 63-2-401 through 405 and your appeal must 
be filed within 30 days. For the purposes of appealing this denial of access to the redacted 
portions, your appeal should be addressed to Ms. Julie Orchard, Public Service Commission 4th 
Floor, Heber M. Wells Building, 160 East 300 South, Salt Lake City, Utah 84111.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
/s/ Julie Orchard  
Commission Secretary 
 
 


